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Greetings Sir Knights, 

This editor has not received notice of any Pilgrimage, or work being performed in our asylums this month.    

The good news is that on February 24th, in Barre at Granite Chapter, four (4) new Brothers received the Past 

Master Degree and five (5) Brothers received the Most Excellent Master Degree.  In addition to these 5 

candidates, there were 17 Companions present, either in a chair or even better, on the sidelines.  As this bubble 

works through the Chapter and Council Degrees, can the work of Commandery be far behind?    

Plans are well underway for the Annual Conclave (as well as Convocation and Assembly).   The Annual 

meetings will open with Council on Sunday, June 12th (time to be determined) followed by a combined York 

Rite Banquet.  Commandery will open at 9:00 AM on Monday the 13th, followed by lunch, then Chapter at 

1:00 in the afternoon.   EVERY Vermont Companion and Sir Knight is welcome to attend, and if you own a 

uniform and sword, we could use your assistance in the escort to welcome our visiting Sir Knights from sister 

jurisdictions.    All events will be held at the Killington Mountain Lodge on the Access Road in Killington.  

Details will be forwarded to your Secretary/Recorder in the next month. 

Work to make your presence missed, not your presence felt! 

 

Members of Malta Commandery at an inspection.  Please 

note the number of Sir Knights in attendance. 

 

 

 

Courteously, Bruce 
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